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A moment to Paws…

By Dr. Harrill

Brought to you by the Providence Senior High School’s 


Parent Teacher Student Organization (PTSO)

SEPTEMBER 2021

Dear PHS Parents and Families:


We are off to a very smooth start of the year at Providence.  Now that we are at the 
half-way mark of the first quarter, we are settling into a routine.  We are so excited 
to have the students back in-person on campus.  Teachers have been assessing 
students to determine gaps in learning that occurred during the year we were on 
remote instruction or hybrid instruction.  Now that we know specifically what the 
gaps and weaknesses are, we are planning targeted instruction to help our students 
improve their knowledge and skills.  Some students have larger areas of “unfinished 
learning” than others, so teachers are requesting/requiring students to come to 
after school tutoring.  We appreciate the help of parents to monitor their child’s 
progress and support the teacher as he/she works to make sure all of their students 
achieve.


Even though we had an unprecedented year last year with remote learning lasting 
until fourth quarter, and then hybrid learning for the remainder of the year, the 
North Carolina Department of Public Instruction (NC DPI) continued to require End-
of-Course (EOC) tests and publicly reported data.  Here are our achievements:


• Providence students had the HIGHEST test scores in all four EOCs (Math I, 
Math III, English 2, and Biology) of any high school in CMS.  This is the 
proficiency rate.  Growth was not determined by our DPI for last year.


• Providence had the 2nd HIGHEST Graduation Cohort Rate in CMS.  Our rate 
was 94.9% for the Class of 2021.  Another school had a rate of greater than 
95%.  We don’t like to come in 2nd place. It gives us pause to double check 
our strategies and make sure our seniors stay on track to graduate on time 
with their cohorts.  No “senioritis” allowed…at least not to the point it puts 
their graduation in jeopardy.


(continued on next page)



As soon as we have comparison data for ACT, SAT, and AP exams, I’ll share that with 
you.  I am very proud of the hard work of our teachers and students last year.  You 
could see the impact of the strong teaching and learning that occurs at our school, 
even when we were closed to in-person learning.


We have a staff of the most wonderful teachers assembled.  Of course, I am partial 
because I get to work with them each day, but I have also had an opportunity to 
observe teachers around the state and I know that our teachers are the BEST.  Most of 
our classes are full this year.  Even though Providence was closed to transfer students, 
we have had a number of students move into our home zone, so we are over capacity 
currently.  We are doing well with our new students and they are acclimating quickly 
to Providence.


At school, we have embedded Sources of Strengths strategies into our classrooms as 
well as planned for several major campaigns and a few smaller campaigns this year.  
Our Sources of Strength Peer Leader team consists of over 60 students who are 
working well to emphasize the eight Sources of Strengths for our students and staff.  
Coming out of the pandemic, where students had been isolated at home and away 
from their school routine, we have found that we need to emphasize personal 
wellness and care.  We are working toward teaching our students how to do that as 
they balance their academic and extra-curricular work load.


Recently we announced that we have 16 seniors who have qualified as Semifinalists in 
the 2022 National Merit Scholarship Competition.  Last week, we also received 
notification that 10 of our seniors have been named Commended Students by the 
National Merit Scholarship Corporation on the basis of their high school PSAT tests as 
juniors.  Congratulations to the following students:  Iksha Anil, Henry Brown, 
Alexander Howard, Aditya Kumar, Claire Lyons, Benjamin Malone, Caleb Meacham, 
Girish Rengadurai, Zachary Schuler, and Regan Westover.


We will keep working hard, and we thank you for entrusting your child to us.  I hope 
you find this issue full of the good news happening at Providence.


Best wishes to you and to your child on a productive and successful school year.


Sincerely,


Dr. Harrill, Principal


(continued from previous page)



Thank you to the many parent volunteers who have contributed to making 
the start of our 2021-2022 school year a success!  Through your gifts of time, 
talent and resources, we are able to provide support to our students, 
teachers and staff during this exciting but also challenging time.  PTSO 
volunteers have:   

 

▪ Planned and served the teachers and staff a welcome back luncheon; 

▪ Delivered “VIP” gift bags to teachers and staff full of specially selected 

treats; 

▪ Mulched, trimmed and cleaned up our campus on Beautification Day, 

with the help of PHS students; 

▪ Updated our display case with an exhibit of staff photos; 

▪ Created a master calendar of the year’s events for staff and student 

planning; 

▪ Made copies for our teachers and stocked the teacher workroom; 

▪ Ordered, sold and delivered spirit wear; 

▪ Prepared and edited our Mews and Paw Prints newsletters; 

▪ Planned community support events at local restaurants that give back 

to our school; 

▪ Delivered signs and flocks of black and gold flamingos to celebrate our 

seniors; 

▪ Updated our PTSO website and Facebook page; and  

▪ Much more! 


 

And we are just getting started!  


                                         (continued on the next page)

And One more paws…

From the pTSO

The PHS Community is

BETTER TOGETHER



                                                                     (continued from the previous page)


We would love for you to become a part of the PTSO via Pay4SchoolStuff.com, where 
you can both pay your annual membership fee and sign up for a volunteer job that fits 
your schedule and interests.  There is a place for everyone! 

 

Thank you to the following parents who are new to the PTSO Board this year:  Marie 
Beavers, Leslee Black, Beth Brodie, Sallie Fitton, Shannon Kinlaw, Beth MacPhail, 
Naomi McRary, Priyanka Mehta, Marty Metzl, Tabitha Tyler, Megan Walsh and Kim 
Wojnowich. 

 

Welcome back to our returning Board members:  Melanie Bradle, Dana Brincefield, 
Nicole Browning, Heather Collier, Beth Cotton, Kristi Datta, Kaysi Dixon, Stacey Ellis, 
Sandy Erwin, Laura Fricano, Heather Fuller, Pamela Gaither, Amy Johnson,Theresa 
Joiner, Nancy Knox, Kalie Koivisto, Mitzi Lynch, Sara Mayse, Staci Mond, Monique 
Parker, Marlene Rosen, Gennie Saffer, Vicky Shannon, Jenni Smith, Lee Sugg, Michelle 
Thiny, Nitin Vidwans, Dawn Weber and Katharine Willis. 

 

Another way that you can support our community is through a tax-deductible 
donation to our IMPACT fundraiser.  The money we raise goes to benefit all Providence 
families.  This year, we are focusing on multiple projects, including:  improving decor in 
the mall area; purchasing and installing a sail shade for Providence Plaza; creating a 
special display in the Media Center hallway; providing PTSO scholarships to graduating 
seniors; and supporting our teachers and staff through special events, technology and 
supplies. If you would like to donate, please log on to Pay4SchoolStuff.com.  Thank you 
to the many Providence families who have already contributed to our fundraising 
efforts! 

 

Here’s to a wonderful school year ahead!  Thank you for your support of the 
Providence PTSO. 

 

Jen Schubert 

PTSO President 2021-2022 



Terry Young, Sr.


My name is Terry Young, Sr.  I am the new 
person in charge of SMC (Student 
Management Center).  I coach Wide 
Receivers for our Providence Panther 
football team!  I enjoy watching and 
playing sports and also spending time with 
my family!  


Nothing could be finer than to be a 49er!! 
(A San Francisco 49er, that is!!).

Providence welcomes 
new teachers and staff

DAVE VERGATO


My name is Dave Vergato, and I am the 
new Orchestra, Guitar, and Music Theory 1 
teacher at Providence.  This is my 16th 
year teaching in the classroom; prior to 
teaching at Providence I taught at Bradford 
Prep School.  I have a Bachelors of Music 
from University of Miami, a Graduate 
Certificate in Teaching from UNCC, and a 
Master of Music Education from Winthrop, 
where I am also the Adjunct Professor of 
Bass.  When I’m not teaching or spending 
time with my family, I stay busy playing 
bass professionally.  I hope you will come 
to one of my performances!



Daniel Torres


My name is Mr. Daniel Torres.  I am from 
Colombia.  I graduated from 
Surcolumbiana University with a 
Bachelor’s of Arts in education with a 
concentration in literature and foreign 
language teaching.  I am a participant in 
the EPI International Program.   I am super 
excited to be teach Spanish this school 
year!  Teaching is my passion.  I have high 
expectations for all of my students.  My 
goal is to help them grow and succeed in 
reaching their highest potential.  This is 
going to be an amazing year!

Providence welcomes 
new teachers and staff

Kailey Kiker


My name is Kailey Kiker and I am joining 
Providence as the CTE Pathway 
Development Coordinator.  I was 
previously a Project Lead the Way teacher 
at South Charlotte Middle School and an 
Academic Facilitator at Huntingtowne 
Farm Elementary.  I am excited to be back 
working with some of my former students 
and families.



Arielle Hughes


My name is Arielle Hughes and I am the 
new Earth and Environmental Science 
teacher at Providence High School.  I have 
been a high school science teacher for 
seven years.  I graduated from UNC 
Wilmington with a BS in Biology and a 
minor in Psychology, and I attended UNC 
Charlotte for my education classes.  In my 
free time I really enjoy reading, watching 
movies, and traveling to new places!

Ali Glenn


I am Ali Glenn.  I taught English at South 
Charlotte Middle School for nine years 
before making the move to high school 
and the transition to Social Studies.  
Although it is my first year teaching at PHS, 
I did graduate from Providence before 
getting my degrees in English and 
Education from UNC Charlotte (GO 
NINERS!). Outside of school, I enjoy books, 
Disney, Doctor Who, Harry Potter, Marvel, 
and music.  Spending time with my family 
is my favorite thing, though!

Providence welcomes 
new teachers and staff



Eric Dottarar


My name is Eric Dottarar, and I am a new 
World History teacher at Providence. I am 
returning to teaching after working in 
global supply chain.  I have a Bachelor of 
Arts in Politics from Whitman College, a 
Master of Arts in Teaching from Concordia 
University (PDX), and a Project 
Management Professional Certificate from 
PMI.  When I’m not teaching I spend time 
with my family.  I also play soccer on a 
local men’s team, garden, and play board 
games of all types.

Christine Collins


I moved here in August 2020 from the 
Netherlands and have been teaching for 
over 25 years.  I graduated with my BS 
from The Ohio State University and with 
my MA from Ashland University.  I enjoy 
spending time with my two teenage 
children, husband, and puppy; traveling, 
paddle boarding, playing soccer, playing 
volleyball, and hiking.  I speak German, 
Dutch, and a bit of Spanish.

Providence welcomes 
new teachers and staff



Trevor clemons


My name is Trevor Clemons and I teach 
Health and Physical Education at 
Providence where I am also a baseball 
coach.  I graduated from University of 
North Carolina at Pembroke where I 
played for five years.  When I am not 
teaching, I enjoy playing golf and watching 
sports.  I am looking forward to a great 
year with everyone!

Chris Cleland


Mr. Cleland was born and raised in Indiana 
and went to Purdue University.  This is his 
16th year in education and he teaches 
American History at Providence.  He is 
married to his wife Jessica and has two 
girls, Cora and Vera.  In his spare time Mr. 
Cleland enjoys spending time with his 
family, working in his yard and garden, and  
going to concerts.

Providence welcomes 
new teachers and staff



Thomas Brookshire


My family and I are excited to join the 
Panther community.  For the last three 

years, I served as assistant principal and 
Weddington High School in Union County.  
I have 15 years of experience as an AP US 
History teacher and school administrator.  

Prior to becoming involved in public 
education. I spent 12 years coaching 

college football.

Sumaira Asher


My name is Sumaira Asher.  I am super excited 
to start this year at PHS with the EC 
Department.  I have a Masters in Education.  
This is my 15th year teaching.  I have been 
teaching in New York for three years.  Then I 
moved to Charlotte in 2013.  Here I worked in 
preschool for a few years, then in elementary 
school, and now I am in PHS.  I have a sweet 
little daughter and she goes to Providence 
Spring Elementary.  My hobbies are reading 
books, taking long walks, and shopping.  I love 
helping my students in their learning process as 
much as I can do.

Providence welcomes 
new teachers and staff



Michael Cruz

Assistant


Exceptional Children

Benny Neely

Associate

Security

NOT (YET) FEATURED

Providence welcomes 
new teachers and staff



Beautification
This year we were more than 
enthusiastic to get the campus 
looking great for a return to school.  
Our campus beautification 
volunteers did an amazing job early 
on a Saturday pulling up weeds and 
cleaning out flower beds, trimming 
branches back, and picking up 
sticks.


        (continued on next page)



Beautification
(continued from previous page)


A dead tree was the target for heavy 
lifters, while the warm sun threatened 
to melt the donuts intended as their 
reward.  Lori Hooper graciously 
donated replacement pots and plants 
for the courtyard entrance near the 
auditorium and they look great!  


Thanks to everyone’s hard work our 
PHS students started school with 
freshly mulched flower beds and 
delightfully colorful new flowers.


…and maybe they even met a few 
friends to wave to in the hallways!



LITERARY MAGAZINE

Congratulations to the 
Literary Magazine!

The Literary Magazine piled on awards at the 
North Carolina Scholastic Media Association 
(NCMSA) back in June 2021. CONGRATULATIONS 
to these outstanding writers!


The NCSMA is a statewide organization that 
promotes excellence in scholastic journalism. 
They host yearly media contests which 
encourage students to strive for excellence.


Competing in the Literary Magazine Division, the 
magazine earned the All-North Carolina Award—
the highest rating in NCSMA.


Even better, Roars and Whispers snatched the 
Tar Heel Award for the 17th year in a row! This is 
the highest honor awarded to select student 
media from the All-North Carolina Class.


We cannot wait to see what these media masters 
give us next year!

Poetry 1st
Fiction 2nd
Art 3rd
Non Fiction 2nd
Layout 2nd
Cover Design 1st
Photography 3rd
Theme 
Development

2nd

Sectional

OTHER AWARDS

Individual

Fiction Raechel Wu HM
Emma Washburn 2nd

Individual 

Art

Claire Shi HM
Andrew Tuz 3rd
Morgan Sanders 1st

Individual

Photography

Emma Washburn 3rd
Lena Song 2nd

Poetrty Emma Washburn HM
Julia Sands 3rd
Ella Rasmussen 1st

Non Fiction 
Layout

Ella Rasmussen HM
Audrey Henderson 2nd
Aiden Kaplan 1st
Jonathan Obele 1st

Personal Essay Maeve Beck 3rd
Meghan Wheeler 1st

Fiction Layout Elizabeth Park HM
Lisa Zhang 3rd
Emma Washburn 2nd

Poetry Layout Diya Bhatt HM
Lisa Zhang 3rd

OVERALL AWARDS

All-North Carolina


Tar Heel Award

(17th Year in a Row)



Yearbook

Prowler Yearbook Wins Top Honors 
at the 


North Carolina Scholastic media 
institute

The Prowler yearbook also earned top honors by 
winning the Tar Heel Award for its 2021 
publication at the North Carolina Scholastic 
Media’s Summer Institute at the University of 
North Carolina at Chapel Hill. The student 
publication was one of only eight yearbooks to 
earn the state’s highest honor for overall 
excellence (Yearbook Division). The staff 
consisted of only eleven students who produced 
a stellar edition amid remote learning—what a 
feat!


In addition to the Tar Heel Award, here are the 
Overall and Individual Awards the students 
received:

Olivia Bisson HM Captions
Emma Brincefield HM Feature Copy
Chloe Choi HM Captions
Cameron Crew 2nd Feature Design Spread

HM Theme Spread Design
Caroline Deir 2nd Sports Copy
Sabrina Mercado HM Theme Copy
Ethan Rand 2nd Sports Captions

3rd Sports Photography
HM Sports Copy

Stefan Sinovic HM Captions
Emma Washburn 1st Feature Spread Design

1st Captions
2nd Sports Spread Design
3rd Feature Copy
3rd People Section Design

OVERALL AWARDS

All-North Carolina Award

2nd Place for Coverage


3rd Place for Layout

Honorable Mention for Photography

INDIVIDUAL AWARDS

Ethan Rand, Close Landingin, Oliva Bisson, Emma 
Brincefield, Caroline Deir, Chloe Choi, Stefan Sinanovic


Not Pictured:  

Cameron Crews, Charlotte Doody, Sabrina Mercado



Yearbook (continued)

Prowler Yearbook Honored by Jostens!

Prowler Yearbook Featured in Jostens Yearbook Bundle 

The 2021 Prowler has been selected for excellence and featured in the Jostens Book Bundle. The 
Jostens Book Bundle is an annual collection of outstanding yearbooks selected for their creative 
themes, cool covers, beautiful designs, relevant coverage of school events, meaningful storytelling and 
stunning photography. 


The Prowler was created by Olivia Bisson, Emma Brincefield, Chloe Choi, Cameron Crews, Caroline 
Deir, Charlotte Doody, Chloe Landingin, Sabrina Mercado, Ethan Rand, Stefan Sinonovic and Emma 
Washburn under the direction of Ms. Pamela Mann. The Prowler was one of only twelve yearbooks 
selected from thousands across the country, and the only one from North Carolina. 

The Jostens Book Bundle provides an opportunity for schools across the country to build a library of 
inspirational work. Schools use the yearbooks for brainstorming, teachers use them as a model of 
exemplary work, and yearbook reps use them as examples of excellence.  

“I am very proud to celebrate the ability of our future leaders and communicators by having their 
sophisticated designs and photography showcased around the country,” adviser Pamela Mann said. 

Prowler Yearbook 
Showcased in the 2021 

Jostens Look Book 


The 2020 Prowler yearbook achieved 
a significant honor by being featured 
in Jostens “best of the best” Look 
Book publication. Judges chose the 
Prowler as one of 31 yearbooks to be 
featured for overall theme 
development and excellence in 
innovation, inclusion and creativity 
from over 1200 submitted for 
consideration. This recognition was a 
first for Providence High School. 
Jostens provided the Look Book to 
more than 11,000 schools.Adviser Pamela Mann shown with a copy 


of the 2020 Prowler. 

You can take a look at the yearbook staff’s work in the Jostens Look Book publication at this link: 
The Prowler Featured in Jostens Look Book

https://charlottemeckschools-my.sharepoint.com/personal/phs_pawprints_cms_k12_nc_us/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?id=/personal/phs_pawprints_cms_k12_nc_us/Documents/Attachments/21%20LOOK%20BOOK.pdf&parent=/personal/phs_pawprints_cms_k12_nc_us/Documents/Attachments
https://charlottemeckschools-my.sharepoint.com/personal/phs_pawprints_cms_k12_nc_us/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?id=%2Fpersonal%2Fphs%5Fpawprints%5Fcms%5Fk12%5Fnc%5Fus%2FDocuments%2FAttachments%2F21%20LOOK%20BOOK%2Epdf&parent=%2Fpersonal%2Fphs%5Fpawprints%5Fcms%5Fk12%5Fnc%5Fus%2FDocuments%2FAttachments


GERMAN CLUB

We would like to start by thanking all of the parents and students who have donated to German Club! 
On the first full week of school, we greeted the German I students with Schultüten, treat-filled goody 
bags that are a first day of school tradition in Germany.  

 

We would also like to take the opportunity to congratulate our new club officers. Our club Presidents 
are Audrey Kim and John Schubert and our Vice Presidents are Ellie Prosser and Sophia Mokos. The 
rest of our officers include Event Chairs Will McCaffrey and Kayla Enav, Service Chair Rachel Wu, 
Communications Chairs Pete Walls and Ben Malone, Fundraising Chair Sara Schubert, Secretary 
Brendon Hablutzel, Social Media Chair Aditi Dumpala and Student-Faculty Liaison Savannah 
Bachmann.  

 

We are so excited to have our students back in the building this year! We are glad that students will 
get the full German experience including German Week in October, and the German Day competitions 
in the Spring. We have lots of fun events planned in the future and hope that you will join us. Auf 
Wiedersehen! 

 

(Written by Pete Walls, 12400329@student.cms.k12.nc.us, Club Advisor Herr Hablutzel, 
deron.hablutzel@cms.k12.nc.us) 

mailto:12400329@student.cms.k12.nc.us
mailto:deron.hablutzel@cms.k12.nc.us


Marching band
The Pride of Providence Marching Band has been hard at work preparing its 2021 production 
“CheckMate!” since the beginning of August.  It has been a thrill to have our students back on campus 
together doing what they enjoy!  The students had a wonderful band camp in the first two weeks of 
August.  During this time, we introduced to our new students (and reintroduced to our veterans) the basics 
and fundamentals of marching and choreography.  As the foundation was laid, we began learning the 
specific music, drill spots, and choreography for this year’s production. 

 

This year’s production uses the visual concept and iconography of the game of chess.  However, we utilize 
the metaphor of the game of chess to Kings and Queens and royalty, along with battle, in our musical 
selections.  The band will use “Inferno” from composer Robert W. Smith to introduce the conflict.  The 
ballad will overlay “Royals” by Lorde on top of a theme from Beethoven’s “Symphony No. 7” as we focus on 
the Queen.  Next, our percussion will take us through the final confrontation, which leads us to the 
completion of the game.  As we conclude the production, Queen’s masterwork “Bohemian Rhapsody” will 
take us through the finale. 

 

The production will feature trombone trio Joseph Chen, Henry Cole, and Brad Thomson in “Royals”, and 
trumpet soloist Henry Kurtz in “Bohemian Rhapsody”.  Our Drum Major this year is Taegan Anderson.  Our 
Student Leadership team, led by President Kayla Harrill, has been doing an amazing job of guiding us thus 
far this season.   

 

The marching band opens its season on September 25, with shows at Mt. Pleasant High School and Hickory 
Ridge High School.  We look forward to performing at home for you on October 8 and 15 for football Friday 
nights.  We hope you will join us on October 23 for the annual Providence Cup Marching Band 
Competition.  Check out this production and the great work of our band students and find out WHO WILL 
WIN!!    



Thank you to the families who have donated so far this year to 
the IMPACT Campaign, PTSO’s main fundraiser.  Money raised 
through your donation allows us to support our Providence 

Community through campus improvements, staff support 
upgrades to education and technology resources, and student 

scholarships and awards, among other efforts.


IT’S NEVER TOO LATE TO DONATE!!


Should you wish to make a donation, please do so through 
Pay4SchoolStuff.com.  Also announcing:  We now accept STOCK 
DONATIONS as well!  Email phscapitalcampaign@gmail.com with 

any questions.


Please note that our list of donors is current as of September 
30, 2021.


* Denotes a contribution that will receive a corporate match.


PRINCIPAL’S CIRCLE 
$750+

PLATINUM LEVEL 
$500+

Your support makes 
a huge impact!

The Herring Family 
Helen and James Kim * 
The Kirkland Family 
The Walsh Family 
The Webb Family 

Anonymous – 1 Family 
The Schubert Family 
The Westover Family 
Michelle Thiny & Pete Voorhees 

GOLD LEVEL $250+
Anonymous – 1 Family 
The Barnes Family 
The Blake Family  
The Bradle Family 
Matthew & Ivanna Campbell * 
The Cothran Family 
The Cunningham Family * 
The Dancausse Family  

Brian and Stacey Ellis*

The Fitton Family 
Scott & Meg Garand * 
The Grim Family * 
The Kaelter Family 
Paul & Julie Kinnavy * 
The Manoim Family 

Chris & Marty Metzl 

Jon & Laura Moore 
The Roof Family * 
The Sallette Family 
The Shao Family * 
The Thompson Family 
The Tyler Family 

mailto:phscapitalcampaign@gmail.com


SILVER LEVEL $100+
The Aikia Family 
The Anderson Family 
Anonymous – 4 Families 
The Barriga-Page Family 
Sean Allen & Nancy Behrens 
The Beissert Family 
The Black Family * 
The Breedlove Family 
The Brodie Family 
The Bryant Family * 
The Cohen Family 
The Cotton Family 
The Crews Family 
Matthew & Jessica Daitch 
The Derrick Family 
The Desai Family 
The Dinkin Family 
The Dragone Family 
The Ficklin Family 
The Fox Family 
The Gaither Family * 
The Gallinek Family 
The Gessner Family 
Ms. Casey Griner 
The Haden Family 
The Hartnett Family 
The Hite Family 
The Hopkins Family 
The Jackins Family 
The Jung Family 
The Kinlaw Family * 
The Koch Family 
Crystal & Jason Lail 
The Levy Family 
Daniel Simon Leyva 
Andy & Nicole Love  

The Luckadoo Family

The Lyon Family 
Jeff & Kristen Lyons * 
Derek & Gina Martindale * 
Terry McCaffery & Katy Ridnouer 
Erica & Ryan McGee 
The McHaffie Family 
The McRary Family 
The Meehan Family 
The Mitchell Family 
The Mitchell Family 
The Moon Family 
Chip Morris 
Lisa & Ron Nelson 
The Oringel Family 
The O’Shea Family 
The Peltz Family 
The Peter Family 
Jamie & Cary Pfeffer 
The Ramsey Family 
David & Staci Rice 
The Saffer Family 
Chris & Alexis Schwartz 
The Shannon Family 
Ray & Jenni Smith 
The Soden Family 
David Song 
Chris & LeAnn Squier 
The Stallings Family 
The Stebbins Family 
The Stienecker Family 
The Tingle Family 
The Todd Family 
The Tomljanovic Family * 
The Toth Family 
The Tuz Family 
Katharine & Scott Willis 
Jason & Minkyung Yang 
Neal Zalomek 
The Zhang Family 

BRONZE LEVEL 

UNDER $100

Anonymous – 3 Families 
Bean & Powell Family  
The Bloomer Family  
The Casey Family  
Philip & Amadea Dodds 
The Foley Family 
The Hunt Family 
Kristy Kleto 
The Kirkpatrick Family 
Andy & Rachel Kritzer 
The Leslie Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Kevon Makell 
The Marshall Family 
The Mayse Family 
The Modine Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Yong Pak 
The Ragona Family 
Steve and Michelle Smith 
The Tabor Family 
The Topinka Family * 
The Thomas Family 
The Young Family 
The Young Family 
The Wilson Family * 
The Wojnowich Family 



Has Your Email Address 
Changed?


If your email address has 
changed recently, let us 

know so we can make 
sure you continue to 

receive timely issues of 
the PHS MEWS and the 
Paw Prints. To submit 

your email change 
request (or 

unsubscribe), go to 


providence.ptso@gmail.com


Please include your 
complete email address, 
your child’s first and 
last name, and your 

child’s grade level. Make 
sure to tell us if you 

want to add, delete, or 
update our email list.  
Thanks for keeping us 

up-to-date! 

Providence Senior High School

1800 Pineville Matthews Road


Charlotte, NC  28270


Dr. Tracey Harrill, Principal


PTSO Executive Board 


• Jen Schubert, President 

• Megan Walsh, President-Elect/

IMPACT Campaign Chair

• Jenni Smith, VP 

Communications

• Sara Mayse, Secretary 

• Laura Fricano, Treasurer                    

• Tabitha Tyler, Assistant 

Treasurer/Membership


Paw Prints is published four 
times a year for students, 

teachers, staff, parents, and 
friends of Providence Senior 

High School.


Marie Beavers, Editor

Paw Prints News Letter


providence.ptso@gmail.com


Parent Teacher 
Student Organization


